
Bromsgrove District Council – 9th October 2024 
Member Questions 

 
1. From Councillor R. Hunter 

Question for the Leader of the Council  

“Ahead of the publication of the play audit, will you confirm that Council will continue to 

invest in maintaining all Council owned playgrounds where there is community support 

for keeping them, including pocket parks?  

2. From Councillor D. Nicholl 

Question for the Cabinet Member for Health and Wellbeing and Strategic 

Housing 

“On behalf of Council, will you write to the Herefordshire and Worcestershire Health 

and Care NHS Trust to ask what steps they are taking to ensure the reintroduction of 

parking charges at the Princess of Wales Hospital will not impact on the accessibility of 

NHS care?  

3. From Councillor J. Robinson 

Question for the Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Economic 

Development and Regeneration 

“When will the Council owned car park by All Saints Church Hall on Shenstone Close 

be refurbished in line with other Council owned car parks in the district?” 

4. From Councillor S. Robinson 

Question for the Cabinet Member for Finance 

“We do not agree with the Government’s policy to levy Business Rates on private 

schools. However, now it looks almost certain to be implemented, will Council 

ringfence any money it receives in extra business rates as a result of this policy to 

support initiatives for young people?”  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


